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June 13 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Robinson and Council 
Municipality of McDougall 
5 Barager Boulevard 
McDougall, Ontario 
P2A2W9 
 
Dear Mayor Robinson and Council: 
 
On behalf of Parry Sound Area Active Transportation I would like to extend our 

appreciation for your municipality’s action on the development of “Wink’s Link.”  

In February 2017, Wendall sent thanks on behalf of our group for the municipality’s 

completion of a trail link between Nobel Road and the Town of Parry Sound. Since then, 

the Town of Parry Sound has completed the final portion and the trail was officially 

opened. We were glad to see such a great turnout at the sign unveiling, and appreciated 

Mayor Robinson’s words.  

We believe Wink’s Link is a wonderful way to commemorate Wendall’s steadfast 

leadership about safe and active transportation for all ages. We look forward to 

continuing to work together to improve the year-round walk- and bike-friendliness of 

Parry Sound area.  

Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Rebecca Pollock, Chair 
Parry Sound Area Active Transportation 
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